

Coláiste Abbáin

Teileafón /Telephone: 053-9240564
R-phoist /E-mail: info@colaisteabbain.ie
W: www.colaisteabbain.ie
Príomhoide/Principal: John Nolan
Leas-Phríomhoide /Deputy Principal: Lorraine Simmons

27th April 2022

Dear parents/ guardians

The subject options for 5th year preferences is now open until the 10th May 2022 for 3rd and Transition Year students to input their preferences before we run the option blocks in preparation for next year's Senior Cycle Programme.

A text has been sent to all 5th year parents 2022 with a video link that you can watch before engaging in this process. Our Career Guidance Counsellor Mr Tynan is available for any student who needs advice.

We will then run the option block and select our curriculum for September 2022. It is very important that you engage with this process to ensure your child's preferences are logged in order from 1-10, 1 being their 1st choice. Please ensure they complete all 1-10 preferences as in the past we have had to remove subjects that were not popular and run the blocks again.

If your child has chosen to study the Leaving Certificate Applied Programme (LCA) then you do not engage with this process.

Subject preferences change from year to year which leads to a higher satisfaction level in Senior Cycle and more engaged and happy students.

Kind regards,

Lorraine Simmons

Deputy Principal

